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We have an exchange student!  
 
Diane Riehle has a grand daughter that is interested in 
going on an exchange next year. This will be an exciting 
year for her. So now you are probably wondering... How 
can we host an exchange student? 
 
Hosting an exchange student can be an incredibly 
rewarding experience for your family, providing an 
international experience without leaving home.  
 
Host families provide room and board and share their lives 
with exchange students, involving them in family, 
community, and cultural activities. 
 

Interested in 
learning more 
about being a host 
family? Do you 
know someone 
that would like to 
be a host family?  
Come talk to me 
and I can give your 
more information 
and start the 
paperwork. 
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OBJECT OF ROTARY 
• FIRST-The development of  

acquaintance as an opportunity for 
service. 

• SECOND-High ethical standards in 
business and professions; the 
recognition of the worthiness of all 
useful occupations; and the 
dignifying of each Rotarian’s 
occupation as an opportunity to 
serve society. 

• THIRD-The application of the ideal 
of service in each Rotarian’s 
personal, business, and community 
life. 

• FOURTH-The advancement of 
international understanding, 
goodwill, and peace through a world 
fellowship of business and 
professional persons united in the 
ideal of service. 
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SPEAKER OF THE WEEK 

UPCOMING 
MEETINGS/EVENTS 

Quote For The Day 

To Register-Click Here 

SPEAKER OF THE WEEK 

UPCOMING 
MEETINGS/EVENTS 

Quote For The Day 

• November 12, 2014 Meeting 

• November 14, 2014 BBQ & Brews 

• November 19, 2014 Meeting 

• November 26, 2014 – NO MEETING 

• December 3, 2014 Meeting 

• December 10, 2014 Meeting 

• December 12, 2014 Christmas Party 

• December 17 Meeting 

• December 24, 2014 – NO MEETING 

• December 31, 2014 – NO MEETING 
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Rotary International Foundation  
Bob Churchill 
 

At the 1917 convention, outgoing RI President Arch C. Klumph proposed 
to set up an endowment “for the purpose of doing good in the world.” In 
1928, it was renamed The Rotary Foundation, and it became a distinct 
entity within Rotary International.  In 1929, the Foundation made its first 
gift of $500 to the International Society for Crippled Children. The 
organization, created by Rotarian Edgar F. “Daddy” Allen, later grew into 
Easter Seals. When Rotary founder Paul Harris died in 1947, contributions 
began pouring in to Rotary International, and the Paul Harris Memorial 
Fund was created to build the Foundation.   
 

 In 1947 the Foundation established its first program, Fellowships for 
Advance Study, later known as Ambassadorial Scholarships. In 1978, 
Rotary introduced the Health, Hunger and Humanity (3-H) Grants. The first 
3-H Grant funded a project to immunize 6 million Philippine children 
against polio.  In 1985, the PolioPlus program was launched to eradicate 
polio worldwide.   
 

In 2013, new district, global, and packaged grants enable Rotarians around 
the world to respond to the world’s greatest needs.   Since the first 
donation of $26.50 in 1917, the Foundation has received contributions 
totaling more than $1 billion.  Bob said that 89% of money donated go to 
the various programs, 9% goes to fundraising, and 2% goes to 
administrative costs.  2.5 billion children have been immunized against 
polio, and the current cost is $0.60 per child.  Our club currently has 19 
Paul Harris Fellows, 13 have multiple Paul Harris Awards, and 19 are 
working toward their first Paul Harris Award.  Bob then presented Diane 
Riehle with her Paul Harris +2 pin, which means she has more than $3,000 
in her account.   
 
The club has one member in the  
Paul Harris Society, and 11 members 
are Benefactors (have an estate plan 
giving at least $1,000 upon death).   
The goal this year is $5000 from the  
club, and the latest figure that Bob  
has is $715.  We will have a poster to 
document the progress toward the  
$5000 goal at the meetings. 

“Don't judge each day by the harvest you reap but  
  by the seeds that you plant.”  
  Robert Louis Stevenson 

http://www.chrotary.org/
http://www.clubrunner.ca/Portal/Events/UpcomingEvents.aspx?accountid=9105
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/take-action/end-polio
https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en/take-action/apply-grants
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BIRTHDAYS & 
ANNIVERSARIES 
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From Fred Teichert:  This is an invitation to hardy souls who – perhaps persuaded by my example that “anybody can 
do this” – would like to throw their hat into the ring for District Governor for the term 2017 – 2018, following DGN 
Barbara Tracy.  The position is open to past presidents of Rotary clubs who are otherwise of good moral character 
and community standing.  Assistant Governors and Past Assistant Governors are especially encouraged to consider 
this position.  The application form is due back by December 5, 2014.   
 
Visiting Rotarians:  From the Roseville Club, with a classification of restauranteur, Bill Lawd (spelling?)  Our frequent 
guest from the Sacramento Club, Doug Ose, paid us a visit, as well.   
 
Visitors:  Charles Turner, Mel’s father, from Las Vegas, Jay  
Hornbuckle from Pacific Advisors, Camille Simonis, our exchange  
student from Belgium, and Genevieve Maddox, mother-in-law to  
Gail Moxley and potential member. 
 
Foundation (Justin Whitsell)-Justin would like to thank Barda Davis  
for directing people to donate money to the Foundation to honor the 
memory of her husband, Derwin, who recently passed away.  Justin  
did receive some checks.  He has also received some mini-grant  
applications, and he will be getting those out to the Board for  
approvals soon. 
 
Membership (Ray Riehle)-Ray would like to make a shameless plug for Toast Masters.  Joining Toast Masters will 
not compete with the Rotary Club since there is no fundraising.  What it will do is teach one how to give speeches, 
run meetings, and perfect the short messages, which can be a great help to a business owner.  Rich and Jessica 
echoed Ray’s endorsement, and Jessica pointed out that Rikk Wilde, the Chevrolet representative who gave the  
World Series MVP truck to Madison Bumgarner, could really use some sessions with Toast Masters.  Because, um, 
saying that the vehicle comes with, uh, technology and stuff is  
potentially, you know, embarrassing. 
 
Vocational Minute  
(Rich Hale) Rich owns  
Walt’s Auto Service, which  
opened in 1975.  He has been 
at his current location since  
1998.   He recently gave the  
building a face-lift (new  
windows, gutted the lobby,  
etc) because it needed  
updating and he wanted to  
encourage other business  
owners along the recently  
upgraded Auburn Boulevard 
to invest in their businesses,  
too.  Rich can handle any  
vehicle service from a simple 
oil change to engine  
replacement.  He can also  
save you money over  
dealerships for  
manufacturer’s recommended service schedules. 

Birthdays 
Jeff Slowey 11/15 
 
Anniversaries 
No Anniversaries in November.  I guess 
November is not a month to get married! 
 
Rotary Anniversaries 
Drew Bauer 3 yrs 

http://www.chrotary.org/
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ROTARIAN OF THE 
MONTH 

NEXT WEEK’S SPEAKER 

CRAB FEED 

Need to Make-Up a 
Meeting-CLICK HERE 

District 5180 Website-
CLICK HERE 

Rotary International 
Website-CLICK HERE 

Honoring Our 
Veteran’s 

Justin Whitsell discussed the 2015 Crab Feed, which will be held on 
Valentine’s Day (February 14th).  The first meeting for the Committee Chairs 
will be November 14th at 7:30 am at Country Waffle.  Justin called out the 
names of those he would like to have as chairs: 
 
Silent Auction/Raffle  (Tina Shaw and Jennifer Riffe), Bar (Mark Duncan), 
Registration (Debbie Scott, Gail Moxley, and Jeannie Bruins), Tickets (Bill 
Van Duker), Table Set Up (Christi Woodards), Dessert (Laura Powell), 
Kitchen (Carlos Hernandez), Crab (Bob Churchill), Cooks (Jack Duncan), 
Cleanup (EVERYONE), DJ (Carlos Verrett), Sponsorships (Rich Hale and 
Christi Woodards), Live Auction (Diane Riehle—she knows a Rotarian who 
may be the auctioneer for free!). 
 
We will do the bead thing again for the Fund in Need. 
 
There was some discussion about ticket prices—keep them the same or 
bump it up a little and then use that money to cover the credit card fees.  
We had 762 attendees last year.  The key is getting people in the door and 
then get them to spend their money on other things. 
 

President Jessica Mang 
presented Rich Hale with a 

Rotarian of the Month pin for 
being a great resource to her, 

offering advice, and being 
available at pretty much all 

hours to take her phone calls. 

http://www.chrotary.org/
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=jqHJMzByvHHKkM&tbnid=bT4xTp3tKc7pUM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.wabashrotary.org/Stories/erey&ei=E0C8U_eqHuKDiwKDloCACg&bvm=bv.70138588,d.cGE&psig=AFQjCNGArqsSBbCfrjks75rtFQ7PKVnoNw&ust=1404932495593592
http://www.clubrunner.ca/Portal/Organization/Meetings.aspx?accountid=50145
http://www.rotary5180.org/
https://www.rotary.org/


www.chrotary.org 
5 

Jackpot is $300+++? 
 

John Blonskij 
 
Steve Bruce 

Diane Riehle made a bet 
with Steve Bruce and Justin 
Whitsell that Mel Turner 
would come in first in the city 
council race, but he came in 
second. (Congratulations, 
Jeannie Bruins on being 
first!  Congratulations to Mel 
and Steve Miller for 
retaining their seats for  

another 4 years.) So Ray fronted the money to 
Diane, and she paid Steve and Justin each $50 in 
coin.  Then she spun the wheel for $16. 
 
Jeannie Bruins spun $12 and Mel Turner spun $13 
for winning the election.  Mel also recognized his 
father, who spent some quality father-son time by 
helping him take down campaign signs. 
 
John Blonskij spun $18 for a successful health 
challenge.  About 3500 people lost over 10,000 
pounds. 

Fine Master (Alex Turcotte) 
 

• $1 for anyone who did not vote 
• $1 if your cell phone rung 
• $1 for those who just received $50 and did not spin 

the wheel 
• $1 to Diane for being mean to Mel, may have hit 

Steve, and trying to fluster Rich 
• $5 if your face was on TV last night for the 

election and you were not wearing your Rotary 
pin (or $1 per instance) 

• $1 in honored memory 
of the police officers  
recently killed in the  
line of duty-if you left  
the house this morning 
without saying 
“I love you” to your  
loved ones 

 

Football pool!   
 

Laurie Hale won the first 
quarter, and Rich said he’d 
give her the check this time.  
Renata, a friend of Doyle’s 
from swimming, won the 2nd  

quarter.  Joe Gillis won the 3rd, and Doyle’s son in 
the Bay Area took the final score. 

SAVE THE DATE 
FRIDAY 

DECEMBER 12TH  
STONES CASINO  

 

OPPORTUNITY DRAWING 

FOOTBALL POOL 

FINES 

WHEEL SPINS 
CHRISTMAS PARTY 

http://www.chrotary.org/
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Weekly Meeting Continued 
President Jessica Mang announced that the BBQ and Brews event that was scheduled for 
this month was canceled.  Jessica said we would try again next year to get the event off the 
ground.  
 
Dictionary Project—President Jessica asked how 
many schools are left to be done?  After some  
discussion, it was determined 2 schools are left.   
Jack Duncan still has a lot of dictionaries left in  
his garage, and the new ones for next year are  
coming in soon.  Jessica suggested St. Mark’s  
Lutheran School in Citrus Heights, and Gail  
Moxley suggested Visions in Education.  Diane  
Riehle asked for 15 dictionaries to have for Asian  
Resources. 
 
Exchange Student—President Jessica said we  
need to find a student 15-17 years old to be our  
outgoing exchange student for next year.  Brian  
Rupe asked if a 7 year old and 2 four year olds  
count?  Sadly, no, Brian.  Diane Riehle said her  
granddaughter, Kaylie Oswalt, is a possible  
candidate. 
 
The City of Citrus Heights is soliciting  
information for its 6th annual holiday giving program.  The first meeting is tomorrow at 
4pm.  Jack Duncan, Gail Moxley, and Christi Woodards will attend. 
 
Doug Ose was asked to say a few words.  He has not slept because he was watching the 
election results, and he has a 3100 vote advantage at this time.  There are 45,000 votes that  

need to be certified and counted, and he 
expects to hear the final count on Saturday.  
He spun the wheel ($13), and he thanked 
everyone who came to Rudy’s Hideaway to 
show their support. 
 
Next Tuesday is Veteran’s Day, so please invite 
a vet to lunch for next Wednesday’s meeting.  
But please register both yourself and your 
guest(s) so we have enough food, and you are 
responsible for paying for your guest. 

 

http://www.chrotary.org/
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